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GRANTS, ENTITLEMENTS AND OTHER INCOME AGREEMENTS - REVENUE 

Contractor Description Amount 

CHILD DEVELOPMENT 
 
A17-00038 
Sacramento 
Employment &  
Training Agency 
(SETA) 
 

8/1/17 – 7/31/18: Grant funding applications for Head Start 
and Early Head Start Programs. The Child Development 
Department enrolls and serves 1,291 children within Head 
Start, Children’s Centers, Infant/Toddler, and Home Based 
Programs. Children ages 3-5 enrolled in the Head Start 
Program receive comprehensive services, including mental 
health and health screenings. Families are encouraged to 
enter into partnership agreements to set family goals. Goals 
include completing school, seeking new employment 
opportunities, nutrition education, and learning child 
development strategies. Early Head Start serves pregnant 
teens and children ages 0-3 years. Social workers, registered 
nurses, and other health professionals provide direct services 
and referrals to program participants. Upon submission and 
approval of Child Development’s grant funding application for 
Head Start/Early Head Start, the SCUSD Board of Education 
authorizes SETA to serve as the grantee, and if awarded, 
authorizes the Chief Business Officer to execute the sub-
grant agreement with reasonable modifications and any other 
documents required by the funding source. 

$8,590,917 
Head Start 

 Program 
 

$1,792,273 
Early Head 

Start Program 

   
A17-00069 
Sacramento 
Employment &  
Training Agency 
(SETA) 
 

8/1/17 – 7/31/18:  Early Head Start Expansion Partnership 
Grant provides funding to serve 40 infants and toddlers at 
two sites:  Hiram Johnson High School and Elder Creek 
Elementary School.  Early Head Start serves children ages 0-
3 years. Social workers, registered nurses, and other health 


